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OHANGWENA REGIONAL COUNCIL

Tel. 065 264300
Fax 065 263033

Private Bag 88011,

NOTICE TO ALL POTENTIAL BIDDERS

Following the public holiday falling on Sunday, 25 February 2024, our Regional Office(s) will
be closed on Monday, 26 February 2024, as a result service delivery is adversely affected.
Therefore, the Procurement Management Unit (PMU) resolved for the extension of the

following bid(s), which were closing on Monday, 26 February 2024:

Bid Reference Number

Description

W/RFQ/OHRC17-09/2023/2024

Maintenance of Sewer System for Ongenga
Settlement in Ohangwena Region

The new closing date for the above-mentioned bid(s) is extended to: Tuesday, 27 February

2024 at 11h00.

The opening of the bid(s) will be done on Tuesday, 27 February 2024 at 11h10.

Thank you
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All official correspondences must be addressed to the Chief Regional Officer
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